Workshop on 150 years of the Periodic Table of Elements

November 3, 2018, 11 am to 6 pm
Marathi Bhasha Bhavan Auditorium, University of Mumbai

Convenor: Prof. V.A. Bambole
Co-Convenor: Prof. M. Hemalatha

The workshop on 150 years of the Periodic Table of Elements was organized by the
Department of Physics, University of Mumbai, along with the UGC-Special Assistance
Programme on November 3, 2018.

All of you may be aware that the United Nations has designated the year 2019 as the
International Year of the Periodic Table of Chemical Elements. The development of the
Periodic Table of the Elements is one of the most significant achievements in science and a
uniting scientific concept, with broad implications in Physics, Chemistry, Biology and other
natural sciences. The International Year of the Periodic Table of Chemical Elements in 2019
coincides with the 150th anniversary of the discovery of the Periodic System by Dmitry
Mendeleev in 1869. It is a unique tool enabling scientists to predict the appearance and
properties of matter on Earth and in the Universe. Many chemical elements are crucial to
enhance the value and performance of products necessary for humankind, our planet, and
industrial endeavors. The four most recent elements (113, 115, 117 and 118) were recently
fully added into the Periodic Table, with the approval of their names and symbols. The
International Year of the Periodic Table of the Chemical Elements also coincides with the
Centenary of IUPAC (IUPAC100). These events will enhance the understanding and
appreciation of the Periodic Table among the public.

The Chief Guest of the Workshop was Prof. Dhiren Patel, Director, Veermata Jijabai
Technological Institute.

The following were the invited speakers at the workshop:

Prof. S.N. Mishra from Department of Nuclear and Atomic Physics, Tata Institute of
Fundamental Research, Mumbai.

Dr. B.S. Tomar, Former Director Radiochemistry and isotope Group, Bhabha Atomic
Research Centre, Mumbai.

Dr. D.C. Biswas, Head, Fission Physics Section, Nuclear Physics Division, Bhabha Atomic
Research Centre, Mumbai.

Prof. S.S. Prabhu, Department of Condensed Matter Physics and Material Science, Tata
Institute of Fundamental Research, Mumbai.

There were about 200 participants for the workshop. The workshop was attended by Faculty
and students of Department of Physics and Chemistry. The faculty and students from colleges
and other institutes in Mumbai also attended the workshop in large numbers.

There was a poster session by research students of Department and other students who had
prepared their research work with interest and enthusiasm.



b Y







‘_ £ § o n‘.'

- E = “_ “-
r'ri__
" g
" » - r
—— N i
. s o ,"E_:L










s A

Wi i




— —— A a2
vl I B I

=gl "4

ni

! - — ‘ . auﬁ
L
T — S—— A




e
s ”
























s
L



















TR

Role of

\\h‘\\ sStnae

ture 1 \m\r;n P

hysics




)

| & Wninersity

| —




S+ B

o S































ALV B R, WA

TN
WA\

N
N

by
\

b1 L
TR TR W
: y W\ S b S "'".“{}'\ I |

AN Y
AN




	report-photos-workshop-2018
	report-workshop-2018
	IMG_1591
	IMG_1596
	IMG_1606

	photos
	IMG_1607
	IMG_1608
	IMG_1609
	IMG_1610
	IMG_1613
	IMG_1620
	IMG_1621
	IMG_1623
	IMG_1624
	IMG_1625
	IMG_1665
	IMG_1670
	IMG_1674
	IMG_1683
	IMG_1686
	IMG_1688
	IMG_1701
	IMG_1705
	IMG_1716
	IMG_1725
	IMG_1728
	IMG_1734
	IMG_1745
	IMG_1748
	IMG_1752
	IMG_1754
	IMG_1759
	IMG_1764
	IMG_1767
	Portrait 2
	Portrait


